
New  Bedford’s  popular  South
End  Halloween  Community
Costume Parade returns!
“SAVE THE DATE:

The  Committees  to  Elect  Ian  Abreu  and  Ryan  Pereira,  the
Clark’s Point Neighborhood Association and the New Bedford
Firefighters IAFF Local 841 are proud to announce that the
very popular South End Halloween Community Costume Parade will
be returning after a two-year hiatus.

WHEN: Monday, October 31, 2022 at 6 p.m. sharp (Halloween
Night)
WHERE: Hazelwood Park step-off, down Brock Ave., where we will
all  congregate  at  Clegg  Field  for  our  march  around  the
diamond.

This will be a great event for the youth of our community,
where they’ll be given candies, treats, hot cocoa and prizes
for the best costumes. Participating children will also be
able to climb onto a New Bedford Fire Department fire truck
apparatus, too!

We will be creating a formal Facebook event page over the
coming days, but we wanted to make sure everyone knew of this
event as early as possible so you could mark it down on your
calendars.” -Ian Abreu.
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